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Works commence at Queens Park lookout

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee will commence work at Teddy’s Lookout on the stone stairs which connect the upper lookout to the lower lookout from Tuesday 13 June.

The $17,000 upgrade is being conducted as part of the overall Queens Park Master Plan, which includes improvements to the existing tracks and signage to provide a more sustainable and enjoyable experience for visitors.

Great Ocean Road Coast Coastal Reserves Manager Caleb Hurrell said the works will improve the accessibility and amenity of the popular Lorne reserve.

“This is the one of the best lookouts along the coast, offering accessible and rewarding bushwalking, scenic lookouts and spectacular sea views.

“These upgrades will help promote the beauty of Queens Park to the broader community as we improve all tracks and signage in the area,” he said.

Great Ocean Road Coast has been working closely with volunteer group the Friends of Queens Park to develop and implement priorities for the reserve over the next three years.

Works will be conducted in a staged roll out and will include some temporary closures to the lookouts and tracks whilst upgrades take place.

Initial works are expected to be completed end of July, weather permitting, with access to the upper Teddy’s Lookout viewing platform remaining open to the public on weekends and outside work hours.

For more information on the Queens Park Master Plan and other projects along the Great Ocean Road, visit www.gorcc.com.au.
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